
Local Food Committee October Report 

 

The Local Food Committee met last Thursday, October 1.  Michael Gay, MADREP, gave 

a presentation on funding opportunities.  We discussed the upcoming (October 6) Council 

action on a resolution to accept the Public Market District business plan.  The Committee 

formed two subcommittees to assist with future decision-making:  1) Public Market 

Organizational Structure and 2)  Market District Planning.  These subcommittees will 

gather information from stakeholders and make recommendations to the full committee 

by the end of the year.   

 


